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From: Danielle Fleming
Sent:  Thursday, 22 July 2004 11:09 PM
To: Water Submissions
Subject: re: water pricing issues
In relation to the water pricing issues, it is my opinion that there should be some sort of scaled reward system

for consumers. For example, set a water consumption limit, (not a cut-off limit though,) that rewards it's
consumers perhaps, with a tax break or discount on their water bilf -that is a REAL incentive -not some five

dollar a year saving.

It should however, allow a set amount of water per adult & child in each household and whether they have a
garden/s -perhaps graded as residential type, eg. house, rural house/property, flat, etc.
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